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The official start of spring is just a few weeks away, 
which will certainly come as a relief to those parts of 

the country that have experienced a particularly 

rough winter. Spring brings warmer temperatures, 

more hours of daylight, and spring cleaning. 

Spring cleaning is an opportunity to clean up our 

community and add curb appeal. 

While the association works on sprucing up common 
areas, owners and residents can do their part by 
cleaning and organizing their own residences. 

  

 

Community Yard Sale – Spring 2023 

Take the opportunity to clean up your garage, 
storage room, or closets -- plus make a little money 

-- and join in with the neighborhood with a yard 
sale. 

Date: Saturday, April 23 

Time: 8:00am - 1:00pm 

  

 

The association has begun the process of sprucing up 
our entrance areas.  The work, which encompasses 
many deferred maintenance tasks, will continue over 

the summer and into the fall. 

Some changes will be noticeable while others are out 
of sight, like the repairs to our irrigation system.  

Updates on our progress are shared at the beginning 

of Board of Directors meetings and reported in the 

meetings minutes available on our web site 
(https://themeadowswgv.com/meeting-minutes). 

Your comments, and questions are always welcome. 

 

Mike Krugman 

President – The Meadows at World Golf Village HOA 
mkrugman@themeadowswgv.com 
Cell:   904-347-9898 

https://themeadowswgv.com/meeting-minutes

